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I strongly oppose this proposed legislation and believe it to be in violation of the 

United States constitution and in violation of Oregon State Constitution Article 1 

Section 27. This legislation would put an extreme and unnecessary burden on CHL 

holders attempting to comply with this arduous law. 


